
14TH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR

Christ, our peace
Jesus said to his disciples: "The harvest is rich but the
labourers are few, so ask the Lord of the harvest to send
labourers into his harvest". When we think about our world
today we are inclined to think primarily of the evil that is
undoubtedly there. Jesus' perception is just the opposite as
he sees the wonderful opportunities that are all around us.
And when we think of labourers for the harvest we are
inclined to think primarily of priests and religious and we
pray for more vocations. That, of course, is a very important
thing to do. But even more importantly we need to think of
ourselves as the labourers and take up the challenge to be
apostles of Christ in our everyday lives. We are apostles of
Christ through the generosity of our love in marriage and
family life and in our willingness to build a community of
faith and generosity in our parish. Vocations to the
priesthood and religious life can only come from generous
homes and generous parishes.

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

Monday 8th - Thursday 11th July: 9.00am 
Friday 12th - Evening Mass: 7.30pm 

Saturday 13th: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm;
Sunday 14th July: 9.00am & 11.00am

Anniversary Masses this Week 

Thursday 11th July at 9.00am
Anniversary Mass for Seamus McKeever, RIP

Friday 12th July at 7.30pm
Anniversary Mass for Frank Gribbon, RIP

Saturday 13th July at 7.30pm
First Anniversary Mass for Brendan McPeake, RIP

14th Sunday of the Year

Rosary  - The Bethany group will lead
the Rosary in Greenlough Church at

3.00pm this Sunday 7th July.

Parish Newsletter
Please note: Next Sunday 14th
July will be the last Newsletter

for the Summer.
The Newsletter will then

recommence on the weekend 
of August 17th/18th.

Thank you.

Matt Talbot, Freedom from
Drugs Mass will be celebrated in
St Eugene's Cathedral on
Monday 8th July at 7.30pm. 

Parish Newsletter. Please have all items in
by 1.00pm on Wednesday.

greenloughparish@gmail.com. Thank You.



The GIFT Programme for Year 8’s 
will be run in the Parish this Autumn. 

If you are starting Year 8 in the autumn and would like to
come together with other Year 8’s for 6 evenings of fun,
friendship, food and faith, please leave your name and a
parents contact number and email address in the Parish
Office. Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

Website: www.greenlough.com

Lavey Mass Schedule: 8th - 14th July 2019
Monday & Tuesday: No Masses

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday: 9.15am - Mayogall
Hall. Adoration on Friday: 9.30am to 5.00pm.

Weekend Masses - Lavey GAA Hall, 
Saturday 13th: 7.00pm; Sunday 14th: 9.00am & 11.00am

PRAYER FOCUS
Free us from sin and bring us to the joy that lasts forever.

How does sin destroy joy & peace?
What can you do this week to promote peace

at family and community level?
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HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS
Fr Malachy Gallagher, CC Glendermott will lead a Holy
Hour to pray for an increase to vocations to Priesthood &
Religious Life in St Eugene's Cathedral on Thursday
11th July at 8.00pm. All welcome. 

Mass will be celebrated at the Scroggy Mass Rock on
Friday 9th August at 7.30pm (subject to weather). 

Collections: 30/6. Wkly: £1188.33;
B/Fund: £380.85; Thank you for your generosity.

Collection Counters Required
We are looking for help with  the counting of weekly
envelopes - if you are interested please contact Paddi in
the office with the month you would be interested in.

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC
Lotto 1/7/2019: 9, 12, 18, 23. No winner.
£25: Seamus O’Neill and Sean Murray.
Jackpot next week: £1100.00.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Conor’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

DEFIBRILLATOR
The Defibrillator previously in

the chapel is now secured outside
the front door of the hall.

In case of a cardiac emergency, 
the device can be accessed by

calling 999.

An operator will provide the code for the locked box
and further instructions. A number of local volunteers

have been trained in the use of the defibrillator.
Names and contact details are inside the box.

Are you Getting Married in the next few years?
ACCORD Marriage Preparation Workshops

(Pre-Marriage Courses) The Pastoral Centre, Maghera. 

2019
September: 27th/28th;

October: 15th; 22nd & 29th;
November: 22nd/23rd. 

2020
January: 10th/11th;

February: 11th, 18th & 25th. 
March: 20th/21st; 
April: 17th/18th;
May: 22nd/23rd;
June: 19th/20th. 

Booking online at www.accordni.com
When a course is fully booked it will be closed online.


